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Personnel.  During 2008, former State Climatologist George Taylor retired and for the remainder of the calendar year OCS was staffed only by Cadee Hale, website/publications assistant.  On January 4, 2009, Oregon State University announced the selection of Philip Mote to direct the new Oregon Climate Change Research Institute, of which Oregon Climate Services is now a part. Dr. Mote began serving OSU in March 2009.

Routine activities.  About 120 observers, all but 10 of whom are NWS cooperative observers, send their climate information directly to OCS.  These observations are tabulated in monthly reports, which are in turn sent by snail-mail to a list of recipients.  These observations are also archived and made available via the OCS web site.  

In addition, OCS responds to about 12-15 inquiries per week concerning the climate of Oregon.
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